
 

 

Provider Support Notice 

ATTENTION PROVIDERS 

The Microsoft issue with the KACE ticketing system has been resolved. Please 
be patient as we work though the back-log of tickets.  

 

 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any   
questions please send an email to PDSupport@TrilliumNC.org. 

   

 URGENT  NOTIFICATIONS  FOR  NETWORK  PROVIDERS  

     

 

mailto:PDSupport@TrilliumNC.org.
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw

	ATTENTION PROVIDERS

